
Emergency Curfew
For Immediate Release: 
September 10, 2017 

CORRECTION: 
Yolanda Fernandez can be reached at 727-742-9970

If any local media wishes to interview the Mayor, Chief of Police or Fire Chief, for the duration of 
the storm (and after), please contact Yolanda.

Previously Released
**********************************************

Curfew

The City of St. Petersburg is enacting an emergency curfew at 5 p.m. due to severe weather 
conditions until further notice. It will remain in effect throughout the duration of the storm.

All residents need to be off the roads and taking shelter. Once winds reach 
40+mph, police and fire will no longer be able to respond to citizen calls.  
They will resume responding once conditions are safe.

If any local media wishes to interview the Mayor, Chief of Police or Fire Chief, for the duration of 
the storm (and after) , please contact Yolanda Fernandez at 727-742-9979. We are in the City EOC 
at the Water Resources Building 1650 3rd Avenue North.






